UCSD CAMPUS NOTICE
University of California, San Diego

February 23, 1993

ALL AT UCSD
SUBJECT:Policy Regarding UCSD Faculty Club Membership and Club Use

We are pleased with the large and growing role that the Faculty Club plays in providing a place
for faculty, management and professional staff to meet socially and to conduct business during
the lunch period. We extend a cordial invitation to all of you to membership in the Club.

While most of us feel that holding membership in the Club is the right thing to do in support of
our campus as well as for reaping personal benefits from the interchanges accomplished at the
location, there has been some confusion as to membership policies. Let me attempt to clarify
the situation.

Faculty, professional researchers, academic administrators, executive management, MAP and
A&PS personnel must be members to use the Club for luncheon service, continental breakfast,
happy hours, membership events, etc. Non-members in these categories may be occasional
guests of members but not on a regular basis, e.g., weekly or monthly. Membership is required
of retired/emeritus persons in the above ranks but we recognize their special status through
reduced dues. All other persons in the University community, students and persons who do not
have University appointments may be guests of Club members without any restrictions as to the
number of times invited. In fact, frequent invitations are encouraged and such persons also are
welcomed into membership.

Departmental memberships are for conducting official University business at the Club. The Club
costs incurred using a departmental membership must be recharged to a University budget.
Cash is not accepted. Either a member or non-member may use a departmental card at the Club
for University business as allowed by the sponsoring department.

The meeting rooms and the lounge (at appropriate times) may be reserved at any time during
the day by non-members as well as members for meetings and food service but members will
have first priority on their use.

The Club will continue to extend complimentary temporary memberships to visiting scholars
and others who are on campus for a short period of time. Please extend an invitation to any of
your visiting colleagues to come by the Club and request a temporary membership. Reciprocity
also is honored from sister institutions.



We hope to see you at the Club often as members and wish you the best during the 1993 year.
Please feel free to contact the Director, Tom Mignano, for membership information and
application forms.

Murray Goodman
President, UCSD Faculty Club



